
To: NGSC Aeronautics Systems (NGAS) Suppliers 
 
From: NGAS Global Supply Chain (GSC) 
 
Date: March 24, 2025 
 
Subject: Ryder Shipment Authorization Window Change 
 
Dear Valued NGAS Supplier, 
 
This notification is to inform you of an upcoming change to our default shipment authorization 
window for domestic shipments to NGAS. Effective March 31, 2025, the shipment authorization 
period in Ryder will be reduced from 30 days prior to the Purchase Order (PO) contract date to 10 
days prior. 
 
This adjustment is being made to better align with our operational requirements and scheduling 
needs. Please note that this is not a change to the terms and conditions of your Purchase Order(s); 
it is simply a change to the timeframe in which shipments may be authorized. In the event there are 
previously agreed-upon shipment terms specific to your orders, those remain in effect. 
 
To ensure a smooth transition, we encourage you to review your upcoming shipments and adjust 
planning accordingly. If you have any questions or require clarification, please contact your 
authorized NGAS Purchasing Representative.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation and continued partnership. 


